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Economy and Place Scrutiny Committee 
 
There has been one meeting of the economy and place scrutiny committee since the 
last full council meeting, and this was a special meeting to review the latest with 
regard to the abatement notice relating to Walleys Quarry  
 
The Chief Executive gave a presentation and took questions from the committee 
members 
 
The committee welcomed the latest developments as a positive step forward in the 
controlling of the site and lessening the nuisance for the community. 
 

 

Cllr Gary White 

Chair  
 
 


